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Mr. Steven Mangigian 
4578 Gregory Road 
Dexter, Michigan 48130 

Dear Mr. Mangigian: 

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate 

October 17, 1994 

I thank you, Kim Bardakian and Kristi Lutz for extending to me the invitation to 
visit the Ann Arbor Armenian Community and Armenian Students Cultural 
Association of the University of Michigan the weekend of January 27-29, 1995. 

I had an enjoyable visit to your community last year and hope to meet and 
speak with even more young adults on this coming visit. 

I am aware that Kim Bardakian and Kristi Lutz have been in communication 
with Laura Gononian, the Director of Youth Ministry, regarding the weekend 
schedule and some tentative changes. 

If you have questions regarding the weekend, please feel free to contact 
Laura Gononian. I look forward to seeing you in January. 

With prayers, 

~?.V .~~ 
Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 

cc. The Very Rev. Fr. Baret Yeretzian 
Ms. Laura Gononian 
Ms. Kim Bardakian 
Ms. Kristi Lutz 
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